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  Good to Great Jim Collins,2001-10-16 The Challenge Built to Last, the
defining management study of the nineties, showed how great companies triumph
over time and how long-term sustained performance can be engineered into the
DNA of an enterprise from the verybeginning. But what about the company that
is not born with great DNA? How can good companies, mediocre companies, even
bad companies achieve enduring greatness? The Study For years, this question
preyed on the mind of Jim Collins. Are there companies that defy gravity and
convert long-term mediocrity or worse into long-term superiority? And if so,
what are the universal distinguishing characteristics that cause a company to
go from good to great? The Standards Using tough benchmarks, Collins and his
research team identified a set of elite companies that made the leap to great
results and sustained those results for at least fifteen years. How great?
After the leap, the good-to-great companies generated cumulative stock
returns that beat the general stock market by an average of seven times in
fifteen years, better than twice the results delivered by a composite index
of the world's greatest companies, including Coca-Cola, Intel, General
Electric, and Merck. The Comparisons The research team contrasted the good-
to-great companies with a carefully selected set of comparison companies that
failed to make the leap from good to great. What was different? Why did one
set of companies become truly great performers while the other set remained
only good? Over five years, the team analyzed the histories of all twenty-
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eight companies in the study. After sifting through mountains of data and
thousands of pages of interviews, Collins and his crew discovered the key
determinants of greatness -- why some companies make the leap and others
don't. The Findings The findings of the Good to Great study will surprise
many readers and shed light on virtually every area of management strategy
and practice. The findings include: Level 5 Leaders: The research team was
shocked to discover the type of leadership required to achieve greatness. The
Hedgehog Concept (Simplicity within the Three Circles): To go from good to
great requires transcending the curse of competence. A Culture of Discipline:
When you combine a culture of discipline with an ethic of entrepreneurship,
you get the magical alchemy of great results. Technology Accelerators: Good-
to-great companies think differently about the role of technology. The
Flywheel and the Doom Loop: Those who launch radical change programs and
wrenching restructurings will almost certainly fail to make the leap. “Some
of the key concepts discerned in the study,” comments Jim Collins, fly in the
face of our modern business culture and will, quite frankly, upset some
people.” Perhaps, but who can afford to ignore these findings?
  Learn You Some Erlang for Great Good! Fred Hebert,2013-01-13 Erlang is the
language of choice for programmers who want to write robust, concurrent
applications, but its strange syntax and functional design can intimidate the
uninitiated. Luckily, there’s a new weapon in the battle against Erlang-
phobia: Learn You Some Erlang for Great Good! Erlang maestro Fred Hébert
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starts slow and eases you into the basics: You’ll learn about Erlang’s
unorthodox syntax, its data structures, its type system (or lack thereof!),
and basic functional programming techniques. Once you’ve wrapped your head
around the simple stuff, you’ll tackle the real meat-and-potatoes of the
language: concurrency, distributed computing, hot code loading, and all the
other dark magic that makes Erlang such a hot topic among today’s savvy
developers. As you dive into Erlang’s functional fantasy world, you’ll learn
about: –Testing your applications with EUnit and Common Test –Building and
releasing your applications with the OTP framework –Passing messages, raising
errors, and starting/stopping processes over many nodes –Storing and
retrieving data using Mnesia and ETS –Network programming with TCP, UDP, and
the inet module –The simple joys and potential pitfalls of writing
distributed, concurrent applications Packed with lighthearted illustrations
and just the right mix of offbeat and practical example programs, Learn You
Some Erlang for Great Good! is the perfect entry point into the sometimes-
crazy, always-thrilling world of Erlang.
  The SIM Guide to Enterprise Architecture Leon Kappelman,2009-10-26
Enterprise architecture is leading IT's way to the executive boardroom, as
CIOs are now taking their place at the management table. Organizations
investing their time, money, and talent in enterprise architecture (EA) have
realized significant process improvement and competitive advantage. However,
as these organizations discovered, it is one thing
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  Great by Choice Jim Collins,Morten T. Hansen,2011-10-11 Ten years after the
worldwide bestseller Good to Great, Jim Collins returns withanother
groundbreaking work, this time to ask: why do some companies thrive
inuncertainty, even chaos, and others do not? Based on nine years of
research,buttressed by rigorous analysis and infused with engaging stories,
Collins andhis colleague Morten Hansen enumerate the principles for building
a truly greatenterprise in unpredictable, tumultuous and fast-moving times.
This book isclassic Collins: contrarian, data-driven and uplifting.
  Good to Great James Charles Collins,2001 Can a good company become a great
one and, if so, how?After a five-year research project, Collins concludes
that good to great can and does happen. In this book, he uncovers the
underlying variables that enable any type of organization to
  Leading Lean Software Development Mary Poppendieck,Tom
Poppendieck,2009-10-21 Building on their breakthrough bestsellers Lean
Software Development and Implementing Lean Software Development, Mary and Tom
Poppendieck’s latest book shows software leaders and team members exactly how
to drive high-value change throughout a software organization—and make it
stick. They go far beyond generic implementation guidelines, demonstrating
exactly how to make lean work in real projects, environments, and companies.
The Poppendiecks organize this book around the crucial concept of frames, the
unspoken mental constructs that shape our perspectives and control our
behavior in ways we rarely notice. For software leaders and team members,
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some frames lead to long-term failure, while others offer a strong foundation
for success. Drawing on decades of experience, the authors present twenty-
four frames that offer a coherent, complete framework for leading lean
software development. You’ll discover powerful new ways to act as competency
leader, product champion, improvement mentor, front-line leader, and even
visionary. Systems thinking: focusing on customers, bringing predictability
to demand, and revamping policies that cause inefficiency Technical
excellence: implementing low-dependency architectures, TDD, and evolutionary
development processes, and promoting deeper developer expertise Reliable
delivery: managing your biggest risks more effectively, and optimizing both
workflow and schedules Relentless improvement: seeing problems, solving
problems, sharing the knowledge Great people: finding and growing
professionals with purpose, passion, persistence, and pride Aligned leaders:
getting your entire leadership team on the same page From the world’s number
one experts in Lean software development, Leading Lean Software Development
will be indispensable to everyone who wants to transform the promise of lean
into reality—in enterprise IT and software companies alike.
  Fit for Developing Software Rick Mugridge,Ward Cunningham,2005-06-29 The
Fit open source testing framework brings unprecedented agility to the entire
development process. Fit for Developing Software shows you how to use Fit to
clarify business rules, express them with concrete examples, and organize the
examples into test tables that drive testing throughout the software
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lifecycle. Using a realistic case study, Rick Mugridge and Ward Cunningham--
the creator of Fit--introduce each of Fit's underlying concepts and
techniques, and explain how you can put Fit to work incrementally, with the
lowest possible risk. Highlights include Integrating Fit into your
development processes Using Fit to promote effective communication between
businesspeople, testers, and developers Expressing business rules that define
calculations, decisions, and business processes Connecting Fit tables to the
system with fixtures that check whether tests are actually satisfied
Constructing tests for code evolution, restructuring, and other changes to
legacy systems Managing the quality and evolution of tests A companion Web
site (http://fit.c2.com/) that offers additional resources and source code
  User Stories Applied Mike Cohn,2004-03-01 Thoroughly reviewed and eagerly
anticipated by the agile community, User Stories Applied offers a
requirements process that saves time, eliminates rework, and leads directly
to better software. The best way to build software that meets users' needs is
to begin with user stories: simple, clear, brief descriptions of
functionality that will be valuable to real users. In User Stories Applied,
Mike Cohn provides you with a front-to-back blueprint for writing these user
stories and weaving them into your development lifecycle. You'll learn what
makes a great user story, and what makes a bad one. You'll discover practical
ways to gather user stories, even when you can't speak with your users. Then,
once you've compiled your user stories, Cohn shows how to organize them,
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prioritize them, and use them for planning, management, and testing. User
role modeling: understanding what users have in common, and where they differ
Gathering stories: user interviewing, questionnaires, observation, and
workshops Working with managers, trainers, salespeople and other proxies
Writing user stories for acceptance testing Using stories to prioritize, set
schedules, and estimate release costs Includes end-of-chapter practice
questions and exercises User Stories Applied will be invaluable to every
software developer, tester, analyst, and manager working with any agile
method: XP, Scrum... or even your own home-grown approach.
  The Hedgehog and the Fox Isaiah Berlin,2003 The masterly essay on Tolstoy's
view of history, in which Sir Isaiah underlines a fundamental distinction
between those people (foxes) who are fascinated by the infinite variety of
things and those (hedgehogs) who relate everything to a central, all-
embracing system. This little book is so entertaining, as well as acute, that
the reader hardly notices that it is learned too. --Arnold Toynbee
  Software Project Management Walker Royce,1998 Software Project Management
explains the latest management strategies and techniques in software
developments. It covers such issues as keeping the team motivated, cost-
justifying strategies, deaflines and budgets.
  Turning the Flywheel Jim Collins,2019-02-26 A companion guidebook to the
number-one bestselling Good to Great, focused on implementation of the
flywheel concept, one of Jim Collins’ most memorable ideas that has been used
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across industries and the social sectors, and with startups. The key to
business success is not a single innovation or one plan. It is the act of
turning the flywheel, slowly gaining momentum and eventually reaching a
breakthrough. Building upon the flywheel concept introduced in his
groundbreaking classic Good to Great, Jim Collins teaches readers how to
create their own flywheel, how to accelerate the flywheel’s momentum, and how
to stay on the flywheel in shifting markets and during times of turbulence.
Combining research from his Good to Great labs and case studies from
organizations like Amazon, Vanguard, and the Cleveland Clinic which have
turned their flywheels with outstanding results, Collins demonstrates that
successful organizations can disrupt the world around them—and reach
unprecedented success—by employing the flywheel concept.
  Coaching Agile Teams Lyssa Adkins,2010-05-18 The Provocative and Practical
Guide to Coaching Agile Teams As an agile coach, you can help project teams
become outstanding at agile, creating products that make them proud and
helping organizations reap the powerful benefits of teams that deliver both
innovation and excellence. More and more frequently, ScrumMasters and project
managers are being asked to coach agile teams. But it’s a challenging role.
It requires new skills—as well as a subtle understanding of when to step in
and when to step back. Migrating from “command and control” to agile coaching
requires a whole new mind-set. In Coaching Agile Teams, Lyssa Adkins gives
agile coaches the insights they need to adopt this new mind-set and to guide
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teams to extraordinary performance in a re-energized work environment. You’ll
gain a deep view into the role of the agile coach, discover what works and
what doesn’t, and learn how to adapt powerful skills from many allied
disciplines, including the fields of professional coaching and mentoring.
Coverage includes Understanding what it takes to be a great agile coach
Mastering all of the agile coach’s roles: teacher, mentor, problem solver,
conflict navigator, and performance coach Creating an environment where self-
organized, high-performance teams can emerge Coaching teams past cooperation
and into full collaboration Evolving your leadership style as your team grows
and changes Staying actively engaged without dominating your team and
stunting its growth Recognizing failure, recovery, and success modes in your
coaching Getting the most out of your own personal agile coaching journey
Whether you’re an agile coach, leader, trainer, mentor, facilitator,
ScrumMaster, project manager, product owner, or team member, this book will
help you become skilled at helping others become truly great. What could
possibly be more rewarding?
  Agile Estimating and Planning Mike Cohn,2005-11-01 Agile Estimating and
Planning is the definitive, practical guide to estimating and planning agile
projects. In this book, Agile Alliance cofounder Mike Cohn discusses the
philosophy of agile estimating and planning and shows you exactly how to get
the job done, with real-world examples and case studies. Concepts are clearly
illustrated and readers are guided, step by step, toward how to answer the
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following questions: What will we build? How big will it be? When must it be
done? How much can I really complete by then? You will first learn what makes
a good plan-and then what makes it agile. Using the techniques in Agile
Estimating and Planning, you can stay agile from start to finish, saving
time, conserving resources, and accomplishing more. Highlights include: Why
conventional prescriptive planning fails and why agile planning works How to
estimate feature size using story points and ideal days–and when to use each
How and when to re-estimate How to prioritize features using both financial
and nonfinancial approaches How to split large features into smaller, more
manageable ones How to plan iterations and predict your team's initial rate
of progress How to schedule projects that have unusually high uncertainty or
schedule-related risk How to estimate projects that will be worked on by
multiple teams Agile Estimating and Planning supports any agile, semiagile,
or iterative process, including Scrum, XP, Feature-Driven Development,
Crystal, Adaptive Software Development, DSDM, Unified Process, and many more.
It will be an indispensable resource for every development manager, team
leader, and team member.
  Traction Gino Wickman,2012-04-03 OVER 1 MILLION COPIES SOLD! Do you have a
grip on your business, or does your business have a grip on you? All
entrepreneurs and business leaders face similar frustrations—personnel
conflict, profit woes, and inadequate growth. Decisions never seem to get
made, or, once made, fail to be properly implemented. But there is a
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solution. It's not complicated or theoretical.The Entrepreneurial Operating
System® is a practical method for achieving the business success you have
always envisioned. More than 80,000 companies have discovered what EOS can
do. In Traction, you'll learn the secrets of strengthening the six key
components of your business. You'll discover simple yet powerful ways to run
your company that will give you and your leadership team more focus, more
growth, and more enjoyment. Successful companies are applying Traction every
day to run profitable, frustration-free businesses—and you can too. For an
illustrative, real-world lesson on how to apply Traction to your business,
check out its companion book, Get A Grip.
  Angular for Enterprise-Ready Web Applications Doguhan Uluca,2020-05-29
Revised and updated second edition of the bestselling hands-on guide to
building enterprise-ready web apps using an evergreen Angular platform Key
FeaturesUpdated examples, projects, and a new overview of tools – including
NgRX and Ivy, automated testing, and Firebase authenticationNew chapter
summarizing history of web frameworks and Angular version updatesAll-new
RESTful API implementation leveraging the MEAN stack with MongoDB,
Express.js, Angular and Node.jsBook Description This second edition of
Angular for Enterprise-Ready Web Applications is updated with in-depth
coverage of the evergreen Angular platform. You’ll start by mastering Angular
programming fundamentals. Using the Kanban method and GitHub tools, you’ll
build great-looking apps with Angular Material and also leverage reactive
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programming patterns with RxJS, discover the flux pattern with NgRx, become
familiar with automated testing, utilize continuous integration using
CircleCI, and deploy your app to the cloud using Vercel Now and GCloud. You
will then learn how to design and develop line-of-business apps using router-
first architecture with observable data anchors, demonstrated through oft-
used recipes like master/detail views, and data tables with pagination and
forms. Next, you’ll discover robust authentication and authorization design
demonstrated via integration with Firebase, API documentation using Swagger,
and API implementation using the MEAN stack. Finally, you will learn about
DevOps using Docker, build a highly available cloud infrastructure on AWS,
capture user behavior with Google Analytics, and perform load testing. By the
end of the book, you’ll be familiar with the entire gamut of modern web
development and full-stack architecture, learning patterns and practices to
be successful as an individual developer on the web or as a team in the
enterprise. What you will learnAdopt a minimalist, value-first approach to
delivering web appsMaster Angular development fundamentals, RxJS, CLI tools,
GitHub, and DockerDiscover the flux pattern and NgRxImplement a RESTful APIs
using Node.js, Express.js, and MongoDBCreate secure and efficient web apps
for any cloud provider or your own serversDeploy your app on highly available
cloud infrastructure using DevOps, CircleCI, and AWSWho this book is for This
book is for developers who want to confidently deliver high-quality and
production-grade Angular apps from design to deployment. Developers that have
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prior experience in writing a RESTful APIs will also benefit, as well as
developers who will gain greater awareness of how they fit into the larger
picture of delivering a web application. Prior experience with RESTful APIs
is desired.
  Working Effectively with Legacy Code Michael Feathers,2004-09-22 Get more
out of your legacy systems: more performance, functionality, reliability, and
manageability Is your code easy to change? Can you get nearly instantaneous
feedback when you do change it? Do you understand it? If the answer to any of
these questions is no, you have legacy code, and it is draining time and
money away from your development efforts. In this book, Michael Feathers
offers start-to-finish strategies for working more effectively with large,
untested legacy code bases. This book draws on material Michael created for
his renowned Object Mentor seminars: techniques Michael has used in mentoring
to help hundreds of developers, technical managers, and testers bring their
legacy systems under control. The topics covered include Understanding the
mechanics of software change: adding features, fixing bugs, improving design,
optimizing performance Getting legacy code into a test harness Writing tests
that protect you against introducing new problems Techniques that can be used
with any language or platform—with examples in Java, C++, C, and C#
Accurately identifying where code changes need to be made Coping with legacy
systems that aren't object-oriented Handling applications that don't seem to
have any structure This book also includes a catalog of twenty-four
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dependency-breaking techniques that help you work with program elements in
isolation and make safer changes.
  How the Mighty Fall Jim Collins,2011-09-06 Decline can be avoided. Decline
can be detected. Decline can be reversed. Amidst the desolate landscape of
fallen great companies, Jim Collins began to wonder: How do the mighty fall?
Can decline be detected early and avoided? How far can a company fall before
the path toward doom becomes inevitable and unshakable? How can companies
reverse course? In How the Mighty Fall, Collins confronts these questions,
offering leaders the well-founded hope that they can learn how to stave off
decline and, if they find themselves falling, reverse their course. Collins'
research project—more than four years in duration—uncovered five step-wise
stages of decline: Stage 1: Hubris Born of Success Stage 2: Undisciplined
Pursuit of More Stage 3: Denial of Risk and Peril Stage 4: Grasping for
Salvation Stage 5: Capitulation to Irrelevance or Death By understanding
these stages of decline, leaders can substantially reduce their chances of
falling all the way to the bottom. Great companies can stumble, badly, and
recover. Every institution, no matter how great, is vulnerable to decline.
There is no law of nature that the most powerful will inevitably remain at
the top. Anyone can fall and most eventually do. But, as Collins' research
emphasizes, some companies do indeed recover—in some cases, coming back even
stronger—even after having crashed into the depths of Stage 4. Decline, it
turns out, is largely self-inflicted, and the path to recovery lies largely
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within our own hands. We are not imprisoned by our circumstances, our
history, or even our staggering defeats along the way. As long as we never
get entirely knocked out of the game, hope always remains. The mighty can
fall, but they can often rise again.
  Design Patterns Erich Gamma,Richard Helm,Ralph Johnson,John Vlissides,1995
Software -- Software Engineering.
  The Extraordinary Leader: Turning Good Managers into Great Leaders John
Zenger,Joseph Folkman,2009-06-07 People can learn how to lead. This was the
position John H. Zenger and Joseph R. Folkman took when they wrote their now-
classic leadership book The Extraordinary Leader—and it’s a fact they
reinforce in this new, completely updated edition of their bestseller. When
it was first published, The Extraordinary Leader immediately attracted a wide
audience of aspiring leaders drawn to its unique feature: the extensive use
of scientific studies and hard data, which served to demystify the concept of
leadership and get readers thinking about the subject in a pragmatic way.
Now, Zenger and Folkman revisit the subject to address leaders’ most pressing
concerns today. The result is an up-to-date, essential leadership guide for
the twenty-first century that includes: Late-breaking research on the
psychology of leadership New information on leading in a global environment A
breakthrough case study on measuring improved leadership behavior Studies
revealing the importance of follow-through The Extraordinary Leader is a
remarkable combination of expert insight and extensive research. The authors
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analyzed more than 200,000 assessments describing 20,000 managers—by far the
most expansive research ever conducted for a leadership book. Zenger and
Folkman have created the leadership book of the ages. The Extraordinary
Leader explains how to build leadership skills that will take you and your
organization to unimagined success.
  Handbook of Conceptual Modeling David W. Embley,Bernhard
Thalheim,2012-04-23 Conceptual modeling is about describing the semantics of
software applications at a high level of abstraction in terms of structure,
behavior, and user interaction. Embley and Thalheim start with a manifesto
stating that the dream of developing information systems strictly by
conceptual modeling – as expressed in the phrase “the model is the code” – is
becoming reality. The subsequent contributions written by leading researchers
in the field support the manifesto's assertions, showing not only how to
abstractly model complex information systems but also how to formalize
abstract specifications in ways that let developers complete programming
tasks within the conceptual model itself. They are grouped into sections on
programming with conceptual models, structure modeling, process modeling,
user interface modeling, and special challenge areas such as conceptual
geometric modeling, information integration, and biological conceptual
modeling. The Handbook of Conceptual Modeling collects in a single volume
many of the best conceptual-modeling ideas, techniques, and practices as well
as the challenges that drive research in the field. Thus it is much more than
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a traditional handbook for advanced professionals, as it also provides both a
firm foundation for the field of conceptual modeling, and points researchers
and graduate students towards interesting challenges and paths for how to
contribute to this fundamental field of computer science.

Decoding Good To Great Framework Software 20: Revealing the Captivating
Potential of Verbal Expression

In a period characterized by interconnectedness and an insatiable thirst for
knowledge, the captivating potential of verbal expression has emerged as a
formidable force. Its capability to evoke sentiments, stimulate
introspection, and incite profound transformations is genuinely awe-
inspiring. Within the pages of "Good To Great Framework Software 20," a
mesmerizing literary creation penned by a celebrated wordsmith, readers set
about an enlightening odyssey, unraveling the intricate significance of
language and its enduring effect on our lives. In this appraisal, we shall
explore the book is central themes, evaluate its distinctive writing style,
and gauge its pervasive influence on the hearts and minds of its readership.
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